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KGR/SGI 
 
19th June 2020 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: Wider opening for the week beginning 22nd June 
 
I hope this letter finds you and your family well.   
 
Thank you for the fantastic response to the review meetings this week. Over 90% of 
parents/students have now attended an appointment with a teacher in school and are able to 
access lessons next week. Please note that if your child has not attended their review meeting 
they will not be able to attend next week with other students. Please contact the school to 
arrange a meeting as soon as possible so that your child is able to access the provision 
available for Year 10 and Year 12 students.    
 
Remember anyone with symptoms of COVID-19 or in self-isolation will not able to attend. 
Please contact the school if this applies to you.      
 
Reminders – please discuss the following arrangements with your child: 
 
School day for Y10s will be 8:30am – 2:45pm 
School day for Y12s will be 8:45am – 2:45pm 
 
Y10s will enter the building through one of 3 doors at 8:30am. Please note that these entrances will 
close at 8:40am. The Lowedges gate will NOT be open and all access is via Dyche Lane.   
 
Forms 10A, 10D, 10G and 10J - Enter via the gate next to the Sixth Form, then doors at the end of 
the Languages corridor and go up the stairs to the English corridor. 
 
Forms 10B, 10E, 10H and 10K - Enter via the gate next to the Sixth Form, then doors at the end of 
the Maths corridor. 
 
Forms 10C, 10F, 10I and 10L - Enter via the main entrance and go up the Rosling stairs onto the 
Humanities corridor. 
 
Y12s to enter the site using the Sixth Form entrance.   
 
Please can I also remind you that Y10s are required to wear their school polo shirt and 
sweatshirt. Also, students will need to bring their own equipment and are encouraged to bring 
their own snacks and packed lunch due to a limited offer in the school café. Students wishing to 
purchase a school lunch will be asked to select a choice of “grab-bag” in the morning. This will 
need to be paid for using the online SIMS pay system by adding a balance in advance.  



Year 12 students are also reminded that they will need to remain on the school site at break and 
lunch time to minimise the risk of community transmission. Health and safety is our number one 
priority for our school community and measures have been put in place to minimise risk of 
infection for all. 
 
Finally, we look forward to welcoming our students back in school next week. Please do not 
hesitate to contact the school should you require further information or clarification on any 
aspect of wider opening.     
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs K Grewal-Joy 
Headteacher 


